
PTF Meeting March 6, 2019 

 

Attendees: Kenny Esparza, Andrea McKinney, Lindsay Hudson, Waleska Colòn, Tatiana Sanders, Emily 

Colbert, Aimee Keiffer, Jessica Horn, Haley Thomas, Leslee Graves, Donna Jones, Stephanie Hoffman, 

Vhelma Richardson, Debbie McKinney 

Opening Prayer: 

• Donna Jones opened the meeting with a prayer. 

Treasurer’s Report: 

• Approximate current cash balance is $22,000.00. 

• Leslee gave an update on the zipline. We are still working with the company on getting the 

zipline when it is available to purchase again after redesign.  

Open Board Positions: 

• Leslee reviewed the Board positions that will need to be filled. These are Secretary, Used 

Uniform Coordinator and Treasurer. Leslee discussed job responsibilities and tasks of each job. 

• An e-mail has gone out to the school asking for nominations. 

Muffins with Mom March 22nd: 

• A sign-up genius has gone out asking for dad volunteers to serve at the event.  

• There will be an assortment of food and a picture spot. We will print pictures for moms. 

• Set-up will be the day before the event after school. 

Black and Red Bash March 30th: 

• Class projects are due March 22nd. Will remind Bash parents of due date. 

• Need to talk to Jennifer Pool about maybe doing 2 baskets or a basket and a class photo book 

next year instead of a basket and a class project.  

School Supply Orders: 

• Tatiana reviewed the upcoming school supply orders for elementary. 

• We have the lists for the teachers to choose their supplies from. 

• The list will go out to parents at the beginning of May so they can order online. 

• We will be delivering the boxes to the classrooms. We will need to check the boxes to make sure 

they are accurate. We can ask Student Council or NHS if they can volunteer to help us deliver to 

classrooms. 

• We need to see about maybe offering supplies to secondary at some point. 

PTF Membership: 

• We will be lowering the PTF membership dues from $30 to $20 and $15 for early bird discount. 

• An e-mail will go out in April or May about the early bird discount. 

• We are also planning to go to an online directory. This will be available to all members. 



The gift card drawing winner was Lindsay Hudson. Congratulations Lindsay! Next meeting is April 3rd. 

 

 

 

 


